From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 2:16:08 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 12:56 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Alan Crowe

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
Madoc ont

-- Comments --

Ontarians pay the highest hydro rates in the country. We are also in the midst of a pandemic and economic

recession. It’s only going to get worse.

We already have a government that has destroyed the country. Costs are already too much to handle. The greedy
hydro executives should stick to their million dollar bonuses and piss off with making rate payers pay more! If it
means they make a few thousand less than so be it. The OEB’s responsibility is to the RATE PAYERS. Don’t allot
hydro to rape and drain this province even more! Make hydro more efficient- meaning not deploying 7(SEVEN)
guys to clear a small downed tree problem. Please do the right thing and do not allow hydro to drain us more. My

children’s food depends on it.

-- Attachment --





